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HOLY 
SPIRIT 

BAPTISM 

 “"As for me, I baptize you with water for repentance, but He who is coming after me is mightier than I, and I 
am not fit to remove His sandals; He will baptize you with the Holy Spirit and fire.” 

NASB 3:11 Matthew  
 
“Now on the last day, the great day of the feast, Jesus stood and cried out, saying, "If anyone is thirsty, let 
him come to Me and drink. He who believes in Me, as the Scripture said, 'From his innermost being will 
flow rivers of living water.'" But this He spoke of the Spirit, whom those who believed in Him were to 
receive; for the Spirit was not yet given, because Jesus was not yet glorified.” 

NASB 39-7:37 John  
 
“And do not get drunk with wine, for that is dissipation, but be filled with the Spirit, speaking to one another 
in psalms and hymns and spiritual songs, singing and making melody with your heart to the Lord; always 
giving thanks for all things in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ to God, even the Father; and be subject to 
one another in the fear of Christ.” 

NASB 21-5:18 Ephesians  
 
“but you will receive power when the Holy Spirit has come upon you; and you shall be My witnesses both 
in Jerusalem, and in all Judea and Samaria, and even to the remotest part of the earth.”” 

NASB 1:8 Acts  
 
“But I promise you this—the Holy Spirit will come upon you and you will be seized with power. And you will 
be my messengers to Jerusalem, throughout Judea, the distant provinces—even to the remotest places on 
earth!”” 

TPT 1:8 Acts  
 
“When the day of Pentecost had come, they were all together in one place. And suddenly there came from 
heaven a noise like a violent rushing wind, and it filled the whole house where they were sitting. And there 
appeared to them tongues as of fire distributing themselves, and they rested on each one of them. And 
they were all filled with the Holy Spirit and began to speak with other tongues, as the Spirit was giving them 
utterance.” 

NASB 4-2:1 Acts  
 
“Then Peter, filled with the Holy Spirit, said to them, "Rulers and elders of the people,” 

NASB 4:8 Acts  
 
“And now, Lord, take note of their threats, and grant that Your bond-servants may speak Your word with all 
confidence, while You extend Your hand to heal, and signs and wonders take place through the name of 
Your holy servant Jesus." And when they had prayed, the place where they had gathered together was 
shaken, and they were all filled with the Holy Spirit and began to speak the word of God with boldness.” 

NASB 31-4:29 Acts  
 



 

  

 

P . O .   B O X  1 4 4 2      |      S H A W N E E ,   O K   7 4 8 0 2     |      4 0 5 . 2 7 3 . 5 3 3 1      |      M Y F A M I L Y O F F A I T H . C O M 

 

HOLY 
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BAPTISM 

 “You know of Jesus of Nazareth, how God anointed Him with the Holy Spirit and with power, and how He 
went about doing good and healing all who were oppressed by the devil, for God was with Him.” 

NASB 10:38 Acts  
 
“While Peter was still speaking these words, the Holy Spirit fell upon all those who were listening to the 
message. All the circumcised believers who came with Peter were amazed, because the gift of the Holy 
Spirit had been poured out on the Gentiles also. For they were hearing them speaking with tongues and 
exalting God. Then Peter answered,” 

NASB1995 46-10:44 Acts  
 
“When they heard this, they were baptized in the name of the Lord Jesus. And when Paul had laid his 
hands upon them, the Holy Spirit came on them, and they began speaking with tongues and prophesying.” 

NASB1995 6-19:5 Acts  
 
“Now concerning spiritual gifts, brethren, I do not want you to be unaware. You know that when you were 
pagans, you were led astray to the mute idols, however you were led. Therefore I make known to you that 
no one speaking by the Spirit of God says, "Jesus is accursed"; and no one can say, "Jesus is Lord," 
except by the Holy Spirit. Now there are varieties of gifts, but the same Spirit. And there are varieties of 
ministries, and the same Lord. There are varieties of effects, but the same God who works all things in all 
persons. But to each one is given the manifestation of the Spirit for the common good. For to one is given 
the word of wisdom through the Spirit, and to another the word of knowledge according to the same Spirit; 
to another faith by the same Spirit, and to another gifts of healing by the one Spirit, and to another the 
effecting of miracles, and to another prophecy, and to another the distinguishing of spirits, to another 
various kinds of tongues, and to another the interpretation of tongues. But one and the same Spirit works 
all these things, distributing to each one individually just as He wills.” 

NASB 11-12:1 1 Corinthians  
 
“Pursue love, yet desire earnestly spiritual gifts, but especially that you may prophesy. For one who speaks 
in a tongue does not speak to men but to God; for no one understands, but in his spirit he speaks 
mysteries. But one who prophesies speaks to men for edification and exhortation and consolation. One 
who speaks in a tongue edifies himself; but one who prophesies edifies the church. Now I wish that you all 
spoke in tongues, but even more that you would prophesy; and greater is one who prophesies than one 
who speaks in tongues, unless he interprets, so that the church may receive edifying.” 

NASB 5-14:1 1 Corinthians  
 
“With all prayer and petition pray at all times in the Spirit, and with this in view, be on the alert with all 
perseverance and petition for all the saints, and pray on my behalf, that utterance may be given to me in 
the opening of my mouth, to make known with boldness the mystery of the gospel, for which I am an 
ambassador in chains; that in proclaiming it I may speak boldly, as I ought to speak.” 

NASB 20-6:18 Ephesians  
 
“But you, beloved, building yourselves up on your most holy faith, praying in the Holy Spirit,” 

NASB 1:20 Jude  
 


